OUR AUTUNM NATURE WALK

Last Friday we went on a nature walk in Castletown. We walked down past the library to the village. Mrs Fleming came with us and she showed us Kildrought house and a very old tree.
When we got to Castletown Mrs Fleming showed us a yew tree which has poisonous berries that keep cows out of graveyards. We saw lime trees all along the avenue. We spotted the old solder, the oldest tree in the avenue.
After that we sat on the big steps up to the door. Two minuets later we walked beside the ha-ha and I nearly fell in!

James then spotted a grey squirrel and we looked at but then it went out of sight. We also saw a HUGE redwood tree. We then saw the Liffy river and a ringbouy that said on it: A stolen ringbouy, a stolen life.

We continued on to the end of our walk.

We had a great time.
THE END
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